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May 11, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

Last night at 7:45pm in front of Pearl Lean Elementary, a Warren Mott High School student 

confronted two Lean students and showed them a BB gun in his waistband, reportedly to 

intimidate them in response to a previous dispute involving a family member.    

 

The Lean students did the right thing and shared the information with an adult, which allowed 

the administration at Warren Mott to bring the student in for questioning today.  With the 

support of the Warren Police Department, the student’s home was searched, and the BB gun 

was found without any incident.   

 

Parents, if your child has any kind of airsoft or BB gun or any kind of weapon that looks real, sit 

down with them tonight and help them understand that using it to intimidate or threaten 

someone is just as serious as having a real weapon.  Most important, as with this case, the 

consequences are severe.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 

 


